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This Week’s Class 
Heroes: 

Reception Rangers:  

Oliver and Sapphire 

Shooting Stars:  

Daniel 

Racing Rockets:  

Millicent 

Cosmic Comets: 

Leo 

Skyflyers:  

Tyler 

Starships: 

Jack 

Voyagers:  

 

Explorers:  

Ryan 

Red Arrows: 

Charlie 

 

Well Done! 

 

 

This Week’s Attendance: 

Reception Rangers (M):   88.0% 

Reception Rangers (S):  100% 

Shooting Stars:    98.7% 

Racing Rockets:    92.2% 

Cosmic Comets:    100% 

Skyflyers:      98.0% 

Starships:      92.9% 

Voyagers:      99.0% 

Explorers:      97.0% 

Red Arrows:     97.4% 

Head Teachers Note: 

Hi everyone 

It is lovely to see pupils coming in smiling every day and the majority, I 

am happy to say, come in on time every day.  This means that their start 

to the day is smooth and calm.  They get to chat to their peers as they 

unpack their bags and walk into class.  They are ready to start learning 

activities by 9:00am at the latest.  A child who comes in late has to 

hurriedly unpack their bag and go straight into learning, which has 

already started.  It is not a calm start to the day and children have told 

us they feel embarrassed when they come in late. 

We allow a generous 10 minutes in which children should come into school 

and we urge those parents who are often late to try to get here on time 

to enable your child to have a calm and happy start to the day too.  Thank 

you for your support. 

 Julie Bratt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Julie Bratt 

 

 
 

Saturday 12th October: 

Friends of Albrighton 

Swimming Pool - Gala Concert 

 

Monday 14th October: 

Fundraising Day – Kawasaki 

 

Thursday 17th October: 

Red Arrows Class Assembly 

(9:10am Start) 

 

Thursday 17th October:  

Year 4/5 nature trip 

 

Monday 21st October: 

Harvest Festival KS2  

(9:15am Start) 

 

Tuesday 22nd October: 

Harvest Festival KS1 

(9:15am Start) 

 

Wednesday 23rd October: 

Parents Evening – Skyflyers 

and Red Arrows (2:30pm – 

7:00pm) 

 

Wednesday 23rd October: 

Parents Evening - All other 

classes (3:30pm – 07:00pm) 

 

Thursday 24th October: 

Break up for half term 

 

Monday 4th November: 

Return to school 

 

Thursday 19th December: 

Break up for Christmas 

 

 

This Week’s Star Readers: 
Shooting Stars: Alfie; Racing Rockets: 

Louisa; Skyflyers: Esme; Explorers: 

Ruby; Voyagers: Natasha; Red Arrows: 

Shaun 

 

 

This Week’s Star Writers: 
Shooting Stars: CJ; Racing Rockets: 

Jack; Skyflyers: Jack; Explorers: 

Florence; Red Arrows: Leah 
 



 
 

 

 
 

 

  

School Meals 

The cost of a school dinner for children in 

Nursery and KS2 (Years 3 to 6) is £2.40 

per day. 

 

Payment for school dinners must be paid in advance using our 

on-line system, School Money. If you do need to pay by cash, 

you must send the correct amount as change will not be given, 

it will be credited to your child’s account.  If there are 

insufficient funds on your child’s account, you will be asked 

to pay immediately or bring sandwiches into school. If you 

require a password reset, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Meals cost £2.40 per 

day for children in 

Nursery and KS2 

(Years 3 to 6).  KS1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

are free. 

Menu w/c 14th October 2019 

Marvellous Monday 

Beef Bolognaise / Veggie Bolognaise 

Tasty Tuesday 

Pork Sausage / Vegetarian Sausage 

Wicked Wednesday 

Roast Chicken / Quorn Fillet 

Thrilling Thursday 

Selection of Wraps / Panini 

Fruity Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza / Tuna Pasta Bake 

 

Full details on school website 

 

 

All clubs run from 

3:20pm and until 

4:30pm. 

Monday 

KS2 Football (Boys & Girls) - £10 per half 
term 

Football kit, shin pads and football boots  

Tuesday 

KS2 X-Country Free 

Outdoor P.E Kit  

Wednesday 

KS1 Multi Sports - £10 per half term 
Note: 4:15pm finish 

Indoor PE kit  

Friday 

KS2 Netball Training - Free 

Outdoor P.E kit  

 

If your child would like to join one of the 

clubs, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Parking 

Can all parents/carers please ensure they 

do not park on the yellow zig zag lines or 

block our neighbours entrances. 

Please can you show consideration to the residents in 

Newhouse Lane when parking your cars. 

 

Parking in School Grounds 

Can I remind you that for your children’s safety 

parents/guardians are not permitted to bring their car up the 

school drive at the beginning of the school day to drop off 

children or at the end of the school day to collect children. 

The only exception to this is for parents who are disabled 

and who have registered with the school. 

 

Parking at Sports & Social Club 

Parents must NOT use the private car park at the Sports & 

Social Club when dropping off or picking up their child from 

school. 

 

 

E-mail: nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 01902 372558 

Zoom Club 

Booking forms for November are now 

available both online and from in the office. 

Due to breaking up for half term we require 

these to be back by the 18th October. 

 

These should be handed in to the office, Zoom club or 

emailed in to, zoom@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk. 

 

It is important we get these in as quick as possible so where 

required we can update availability and make you aware of any 

spaces we do have. 

mailto:nursery@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk
mailto:zoom@albrighton-pri.shropshire.sch.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Parents Evening – 23rd October 

Parents evening will on 23rd October between 2:30pm and 7:00pm for Skyflyers and Red 

Arrows and for all other classes it will be between 3:30pm and 7:00pm.  Please can you 

make sure that you have returned your reply slips so we can get  

 

Kawasaki Fundraising Day – 14th October 

As part of our topic, Blood Heart, Year 6 will be organising a fund-raising day, on Monday 14th October, to 

raise money for research into Kawasaki Disease.  This relatively unknown condition is the leading cause of 

acquired heart disease in children. Just a reminder for children to come in there PE Kit on Monday to take 

part in the activities. 

 

Bingo Night – 13th October  

A fundraising bingo night is being held at Sheriffhales Village Hall on Sunday 13th October to raise money 

for Nick Haves, to help him get medical treatment he urgently needs. Please see leaflet attached. 

 

Harvest Festival – 21st & 22nd October 

The Harvest festival will be on 21st October for KS2 and on 22nd October for KS1, both have a 9:15am start. 

We welcome contributions to help elderly people in our community and any contributions of food would be 

greatly appreciated. This food will then be donated to local residents. Reply slips need to be returned by 

Monday 14th October. 

 

Fireworks & Bonfire Night – 2nd November 

Albrighton Cricket Club are holding a ‘Build a Guy Fawkes’ competition and a Fireworks and Bonfire Night on 

Saturday 2nd November.  Hot food and refreshments available.  Bar and gates open at 5:30pm.  See attached 

posters for more details. 

 

Open Morning 

If you have a child who is due to start full time education in September 2020 (date of birth 01/09/2015 to 

31/08/2016) you will be aware that you have to apply for their place through Shropshire Council by 15th 

January 2020. 

We are having an ‘Open Morning’ (for parents/guardians only) on Tuesday, 19th November, starting at  

9.30 am and finishing at 10.30 am.  If you would like to attend, please let the office know. 
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